Good morning, Gateway! Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is
Tuesday, October 8, 2024.

BMX riders showed us that bullying never leads to success. Instead of tearing
people down, let’s build each other up. Show respect and kindness to everyone around
you. Real strength comes from helping others and making our school a positive place!

Hola, foodies! €3 To celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month, today we’re talking about
one of the most famous dishes from Mexican cuisine: tacos! Tacos are so versatile—you
can fill them with beef, chicken, veggies, or even fish. JAdd some salsa, cheese, and
guacamole, and you’ve got a flavor-packed meal! Whether soft or crunchy, tacos are
always a hit. Why not try something new and make your own taco creation at lunch today?
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We want to give a huge shout-out to the amazing people who make lunchtime
special: Miss Kriss, Miss Rachel, Miss Mary, and Mr. Shane! They work hard every day to
serve us delicious meals and keep the lunchroom running smoothly. Let’s show our
appreciation by keeping the lunchroom clean and saying "thank you" whenever we can!

If your student ID card was printed with the wrong name or student ID number,
please see Mrs. Trachte at the Office and she will make you a new one. This is very
important, because the Dorian file is used for the yearbook. If your name is spelled
incorrectly on your ID card, the yearbook entry will be wrong as well.

GIVE Club meets today during lunch in the Library.

Study Club meets today after school in the Library. Students should plan to stay
until4 pm. Please remember to sign up for the activity bus during lunch if you need a ride
home.

PRIDE Club meets today after school in Portable 1. P.R.I.D.E. stands
for People Respecting Individuality, Diversity, and Equity. The club is open to all students
who believe in equal human rights; students who are against bullying; students who
identify as LGBTQ+; and students who want to support their peers and/or family members
who identify as LGTBQ+.

Calling all Guardian Chefs! Do you enjoy cooking, baking and trying new
recipes? Well, if you do, then Virtual Cooking club is for you! Applications can be found in
the kiosk outside of the counseling office or in room 413. We meet every Wednesday from
4-5via zoom. Once your application is approved, you will be added to the email distribution
list. Recipes are sent out the Friday before each meeting so that you can have the
necessary supplies ready to cook with us. Please email or see Mrs. Weber in room 413 if
you have questions.



Attention Athletes: this Thursday is grade check day, so make sure you have passing
grades in all your classes. If you had one or more F’s on the first grade check and you get
an F on this one, you will be suspended from events until your grades improve.

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful - it’s the GATEWay!



